
 

Memorandum 
 
 

 

 

Subject: Addition to File 
Extension of IR Response 

 
From: Robert Caple, NEF-0102  

 
 

To: File EA18-002 

Date: 09/11/2018 
 
 
 

In Reply Refer To: 

 
 

This memo documents a September 7, 2018 request from Ford Motor Company (Ford) for an 
extension of time to respond to the Office of Defects Investigation (ODI) Information Request 
letter for EA18-002. They cite the broad scope and complexity of the request as the reason for the 
request. The original due date for Ford’s answer to the Information Request was September 14, 
2018. 

 
On September 7, 2018 Scott Yon (Chief), NEF 0102, granted Ford’s request for an extension for 
responding to the Information Request letter. ODI is granting this request for an additional two-
week extension period due to the volume of data required to respond to the Information Request. 
The response to ODI’s Information Request letter is now due September 28, 2018. 

 
 


